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View Anesthesia Record for Conference Information

The first quarter issue of the Anesthesia Record is available online at www.anesthetist.org under 
the 'News and Updates' section of the homepage.  The newsletter offers things to do in Austin 
during the 2017 Annual Meeting and the master schedule of conference events.
Other topics include the following:

• "Paddling" by AAAA President Gina Scarboro, CAA
• Jeopardy moves to Austin in two weeks
• New members saluted
• Emory students get jump on professionalism
• Legislative Fund donors recognized
• AA licensure actions across the nation
• How to submit practice questions/help requests
• Indiana training program update

 This most recent issue of the Anesthesia Record can also be viewed by clicking here.
Note: To assure delivery of your printed copy of the newsletter, update personal contact 
information in your member profile at www.anesthetist.org.

2017 AAAA Annual Meeting

The 41st AAAA Annual Meeting is quickly approaching.  If you have not already done so, register 
at www.anesthetist.org//2017-conference-reg .
To begin registration - 2017 Annual Meeting Registration.
To view the meeting schedule - 2017 AAAA Annual Meeting Agenda

Attend the Inaugural Education Workshop prior to the AAAA Conference

The Association of Anesthesiologist Assistant Program Directors is proud to host the 
Inaugural Education Workshop at the AAAA Annual meeting. The workshops will be held on 
Friday afternoon, March 31, 2017 1pm-4pm.
The workshops are for all CAA faculty and clinical instructors who educate students in both 
the classroom and in the clinical setting.  The topics this year focus on contemporary didactic 
teaching styles, feedback, and evaluation in the clinical setting, and utilizing university 
resources for program development. 
Register for the Inaugural Education Workshop

Call for Pennsylvania AA Connections

In preparation for legislation allowing for AA licensure in Pennsylvania, the AAAA asks that you 
contact Felicia Kenan (Felicia.kenan@politics.org), AAAA Executive Operations Manager, if one 
of the following situations apply to you.

1. If you are from Pennsylvania
2. If you currently have relatives living in Pennsylvania
3. If you currently live in Pennsylvania but work in Ohio
4. If you have a family member moving to Pennsylvania in the next year
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